Board of Health Minutes
October 17, 2017

The meeting opened at 7:15 p.m. with Ms. Amodei and Mr. Parkin present. Ms. Moeller was absent.
All bills submitted were approved for payment.

The minutes of the meeting of September 19" were approved as written.

68 Hall Street

The Board reviewed and approved a proposed replacement septic system plan using a Presby system.
They signed the septic permit.

The meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m.



